
¥
McGill University

MONTREAL

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL RESEARCH

March 28, 1933.

The Principal,
Principals Office.

Dear Sir Arthur:-
I enclose herewith a

memorandum on the matter which you referred 
to me, which I trust will be of use. It 
happens that Mr. MacNamara has already been 
very helpful to Mr. Stone in his Western 
inquiries, and I get the impression that he 
is an able and intelligent administrator. I 
do not think, however, that it would be easy 
to find someone whose authority on the matters 
he mentions is greater than those to which they 
already have access.

Yours very truly,

Director.
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